
5th June 2020 
 

Already it is the final half term before the summer break.   
 

Reception, years 1 and 6 class groups now in school are small in numbers and beavering away in their 
‘bubble’ groups. 

 
If you are a parent of a child in one of those year groups but have not yet sent your child back, please 

make sure to give us one week’s notice if you would like to do so.  For all year groups we will of course 
continue to provide home working packs and staff are here, should you need to contact us.  

 
Please continue to stay safe. 

Please send in your stories, drawings, paintings etc. to: Byron@oasisbyron.org   

Toby (Y5) with 

his robotic                  

spider , built for 

a science project. 

 

Mental Health UK have excellent downloadable resources available  (see examples) 

on their website  at https://mentalhealth-uk.org/help-and-information/

downloadable-resources/  
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